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Your Ref:

Cde Albie Sachs, 13th June, 1986

c/o ANC(SA),
Maputo,

Mozambique.

Dear Comrade Albieg

Kindly be hereby advised that due to the fact that most of the members

of the Constitution Committee will be out of Zambia in July, the

meeting of the Committee scheduled for July will not be held. You

will be advised in due course of a suitable period when the meeting

can be held.

Find enclosed herewith a copy of the draft proposal of a seminar which

speaks for itself, and a copy of Cde Tony Odawd's contribution to our

ongoing discussions on the constitutional perspectives for future South

Africa.. Cde O'dawd is the member of the Committee who has hitherto not

been able to attend our meetings though included by the NEC. V '

In the Year of MK,

Yours comradely,
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P.M. Maduna r '
Acting Secretary '

 

 


